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Dear Parents  

 

We are proposing a trip on Friday 28th May as a treat for Year 6 following completion of their SATs 

as a reward for all their hard work.  

 

We shall be taking the children to Victoria Park, Bath, for the day. We shall also use the opportunity 

to take them on a driving tour of Georgian Bath. The children will be transported by minibus and 

staff car. 

 

The children will need to wear sensible footwear such as trainers and play trousers, leggings or 

shorts. Although they will not be in full uniform, we need the children to dress in their green school 

PE t shirts or green school polo shirt (and sweatshirt if cold) so that they are easier to spot and 

supervise in a public area. Depending on the weather, the children may need to bring a sunhat/sun 

cream and a shower proof jacket. If the weather forecast is awful, we shall postpone the trip to a 

later date. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch for a picnic in the park and drinks or re-

fillable water bottle. 

 

There will no charge for this trip as we shall use some of the money the class has already raised to 

cover the minibus and an ice lolly. 

 

Please complete and return the reply slip below and return to school by Monday 17th May. 

 

Thank you  

 

 

Karen Bazeley  
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To Longvernal School  

 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………………………… (child’s name) to travel to Victoria Park 

by minibus on Friday 28th May. 

 

*I will provide a packed lunch for my child /My child is entitled to a Free school meal and I would like 

the kitchen to provide a packed lunch 

 

Medical 

 

I declare my child fit and well for the purpose of this visit. 

 

Written instructions must be provided if your child needs medication. 

 

All medication, including travel sickness pills, must be handed to the teacher with full instructions. 

 

Inhalers – labelled inhalers must be given to the class teacher prior to the trip. 

 

Any Significant Medical/Personal Information  

 

.............................................................................................................................................................. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………  Date …………………………… 

 

 

 

*Please delete as necessary 
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